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Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Update 

 
Monday 23rd January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This letter is to provide you with updates with the DofE Expedition for the Bronze Award. We now have 8 pupils 

who will be completing the award this year, they all met on Friday and finalised their groups for the Expedition. 

Due to this and a conversation with the Expedition Provider (LOPC), we have an agreed amount for the 

expedition, it has been reduced to £255. This will reflect in ParentPay this week. If you and your child agree to 

hire equipment from LOPC, this is possible but will reflect as a separate payment on ParentPay.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Please remember for your child to attend the expedition weekend, they must have completed the following: 

- Both 3 months sections to be completed, all evidence and assessor reports submitted 

- Payments must be completed 

- Attend training day 

I am awaiting some paperwork to still be returned, as soon as this happens, the remainder of you will be added 
to the Microsoft Teams group. If you have not yet been added, please email me and the email you use, I will 
add onto that group.  
 
I have informed the pupils that there will be drop-in sessions, where you and your child can come and speak 
to me, and I can answer any questions or concerns. Some sessions will be just for the pupils, and some will be 
for both, I am still available via email to answer any concerns.   
 

Pupils Wednesday 1st February – 8am to 8.20am 

Parents & Pupils Friday 10th February – 3.30pm to 4.15pm 

Pupils Tuesday 28th February – 8am to 8.20am  

Parents & Pupils Friday 17th March – 3.30pm to 4.15pm 
Pupils Tuesday 28th March – 8am to 8.20am 

 
Please contact me if you have any queries, issues, or concerns: l.morris@seva.coventry.sch.uk 
 
Yours Gratefully,  

 

L Morris 

 
Miss L Morris 
Duke of Edinburgh Manager 

January 2022 £70  Sleeping Bag Hire £5 per person per night  

February 2022 £70  Sleeping Mat Hire £2 per person per night 

March 2022 £70  Rucksack Hire £5 per person 

April 2022 £45    
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